
Dear Parents/Guardians 

We are aware that some School Districts are having issues with their Washington D.C. 
trips that have been booked through Discovery Tours.  There have been news articles 
that we are following for information.  (You can view those stories on Fox 8 Cleveland or 
Cleveland 19 News.)  

As of today we are working with our legal counsel to terminate our contract with the 
company.  If you have not made your initial payment, we ask that you do not make one.  
If you have made a payment please know that we will work diligently to secure refunds. 

We know this is an educational experience students look forward to for years.  We are 
confident we can find another tour company to work with so our students still get this 
amazing opportunity.  Please be patient as we work the details out.  We are committed 
to keep the line of communication open with you through this process. 

 

Sincerely, 

Dawn Sayre 

Director of Middle Level Curriculum 

 

 

 

 

 


